
Hi Everyone 

As you may know, High Peak Group are celebrating their 50th Anniversary this year. 

To mark the occasion, we are holding a group weekend away in Youlgreave, from Friday 1st 

November 2024. 

There will be 2 different length walks on the Saturday and a shorter one on the Sunday. 

The recently refurbished YHA at Youlgreave still have rooms available, (and a great café!).  

If you are interested, please register your interest with me first, (so that I know numbers), 

but book with the YHA directly, (they have agreed a discount for us). 

 

Cheers 

Bev Birkett 

highpeak.events@ldwa.org.uk 

07817433828 


